
Talbot Primary School          
Talbot Drive 
Wallisdown 

Poole      
BH12 5ED 

01202 513981 
school@talbot.poole.sch.uk      www.talbot.poole.sch.uk        

 

 

 
 

 
Wednesday 11th May 2023 

 
Year 1 – Beach Trip 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our current geography topic ‘Under the Sea’, we have been learning about the impact humans 
are having on the oceans of the world. We have also been learning about the physical and human features 
located on and near the beach. To complement this learning, we would like to take the children to the 
beach so they can explore the environment right on our doorstep. 
 
We are planning to take each class to Branksome Beach using the school minibuses. We have decided to 
plan the trip for the end of June in the hope that the weather will be more pleasant than it is at the 
moment. The Year 1 classes will each go separately on the following dates: 
 

1ST – Monday 26th June 

1MP – Tuesday 27th June 

1CB – Wednesday 28th June 

 
We would be grateful for a contribution of £2.00 per child to cover the costs of using the minibuses. All 
payments must be made via MCAS at your earliest convenience. 
 
On the day of your child’s trip, please bring them to school in their normal school uniform. They may, 
however, bring a small bag, to include: 
 

- A pair of secure sandals to change into at the beach (please no flip flops) 

- A sunhat 

- A pair of sunglasses 

- Suncream 

If the weather is not looking favourable, we will postpone the trip and let you know of an alternative date 
as soon as possible. 
 
We really believe in enabling children to have exciting, positive learning experiences and we appreciate 
your support, as always, with ensuring they can go ahead. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
The Year 1 Team 
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